Valley View Senior High School
2118 Valley View Drive
Jonesboro, AR 72404
870-932-3737


To whom it may concern:
I highly recommend Jeremy Hall as a candidate for the Jr. High Choral Director at Greene County Tech Public School.  I have worked with Jeremy in my position as NEA Region Chair and as the Valley View Senior High School Choral Director.
While at Batesville Southside, Jeremy was involved in various activities with his choirs such as:  concerts at the Arkansas State Capitol, performing a Christmas Madrigal Feast, and performing at civic events.
His students have been selected for Choirs at the Region, State, and National levels.  He has a wonderful rapport with his students and adults as well.  He has great written and verbal communication skills.  He is extremely organized, reliable, and has excellent computer skills.
I had the privilege of working with Jeremy on several Region projects, and I recommend him to you without reservation.
If you have any further questions with regard to his qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely, 
Jo Arlene Brinkle
NEACDA Region Chair
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